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Comment - Please expand Medicaid in Virginia. We know that EITHER WAY, the taxpayers end up 
paying for the health care of low- and no-income citizens of Virginia. At least with expanded Medicaid, 
children with high fevers and other scary, acute conditions can be treated in doctor's offices or urgent 
care centers rather than Emergency Rooms.
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